05-02-2019
To Whom It May Concern-

Bramble Breakfast and Bar is excited to become a part of the Broken Arrow Community. Through our
partnership with BA Vesper LLC, we are making great progress on our restaurant project. We are
currently in the process of beginning construction on our space. We have completed our design and
development phase and acquired our private funding for the project. The buildout is estimated to take
between 4-5 months. After the buildout, we are looking at the Holiday season to be up and running. As
with any project, these timelines may need to be adjusted. If you have questions or need further
information, please feel free to contact me.

Best Regards,

Sara Day

Managing Partner



